
  

 

 
 

 

 

RUTHERGLEN HIGH SCHOOL 

CHRISTMAS BOTTLE STALL: DECEMBER 2017 

Thank you to all parents, carers and staff who donated bottles and bottle 

bags to the stall at the coffee morning on 7th December and who bought 

bottles at the stall. The stall raised £105 for the school.  

. 

 

 


